












UNHCR must take into account the minimum conditions for return 
defined by the displaced Syrians when determining the minimum 
standards for return. It must meaningfully engage with Syria’s 
displaced in conversations on the reform of the Regional Operational 
Framework and to assess the current thresholds and adjust these in 
line with their views. UNHCR must also provide clear and timely 
information about the current conditions, its ability to provide access 
to and protection of returnees in Syria and refugees in host countries 
that may be in danger of forced or premature return, as well as the 
work that needs to be undertaken to meet the minimum conditions for 
return.
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